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THE POSTGRADUATE SCHOOL 
 

NOMINATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DEANSHIP OF THE POSTGRADUATE 
SCHOOL 

 
Nominations are hereby invited for the post of Dean of The Postgraduate School for 
the 2015/2016 and 2016/2017 sessions. 
 
Please note the following with regards to the nominations: 
 

 Only Professors may be nominated. 
 

 Only members of the Board of The Postgraduate School for the 2014/2015 
session may nominate, second nominations and vote on such nominations. 
 

 Nominees shall be required to sign the nomination papers to indicate their 
willingness to serve. 
 

 Nomination form can be obtained from the Deputy Registrar/Secretary, The 
Postgraduate School. 
 

 Envelopes containing nominations should be addressed to the Deputy 
Registrar/Secretary, Postgraduate School and must be marked “Nomination 
for Deanship, The Postgraduate School”. 

 
The envelopes should be delivered by hand to the Deputy Registrar/Secretary of 
The Postgraduate School not later than 12.00 noon on Tuesday, 31 May, 2016. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


